State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

Southern Region, 1341 Fillmore Street, Suite 200 « Twin Falls, [daho 83301-3380
Phone: (208) 736-3033 « Fax: (208) 736-3037 - Web Site: www.idwr.idaho.gov

C.L.“BUTCH” OTTER

Governor
January 23, 2009 DAVID R. TUTHILL, JR.
o . Director
Water District 72-A
ATTN: Rick Philps
PO Box 910

Challis, ID 83226

RE: Water-District Documents Recently Received

Dear Mr. Philps;

We have received 25 daily-record books, your 2009 proposed budget, a signed front page for your
2008 watermaster's report, and related documents. What we did not receive is the watermaster’s
report itselfl Please submit the report so it can be reviewed for accuracy and approved if possible. And
what is the actual basis for your proposed budget — water rights, last year's deliveries, 5-year average,
etc? Knowing this will help me understand your budgeting process.

Regards,

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent



State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
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C. L. “*BUTCH” OTTER

Governor
August 20, 2008 DAVID R. TUTHILL, JR.
_ Director
Jon Winegamer
PO Box 1032

Challis, ID 83226

RE: Water District 72-A, Challis & Garden Creeks

Dear Mr. Winegarner,

Per your request, enclosed are 10 daily-record books for recording your deliveries on Garden Creek.
Each book can be used to record deliveries to up to 24 diversions for two months, or to more diversions
for 1 month. If [ can be of further assistance, fee! free to contact me.

Regards,

James E. Stanton
8r. Water Resource Agent
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Stanton, Jim

From: Stanion, Jim

Sent:  Thursday, March 27, 2008 4:38 PM
To: Luke, Tim

Ce: Stanton, Jim

Subject: Information Request

Tim — Cindy Philps of Water District 72-A has requested copies of the actual district expenditures for 2003 &
2004. Challis & Garden Creeks were probably separate districts back then (72-B & 72-C). Please send the data

to the District 72-A at PO Box 910, Challis, 1D, 83226. I’'m sure Jack Challis has this data, but has not been
willing to provide it to the new officers. Thanks.

3/27/2008
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James E. Stanton, Southern Region
1341 Fillmore Street, Suite 200
Twin Falls, ID 83301-3380

Dear Jim,

I have enclosed the following documents from the Annual Meeting of the Garden Creek &
Challis Creek Water District No. 72-A:

» Annual Meeting Minutes

» 2007 Adopted Budget

» Notarized Official Oath for Rick Philps

> Notarized Official Oath for LaCinda Philps

Mr. Jack Challis had an outline of the annual meeting. The minutes are based off of the
information that I received from the outline. When we received the information from Mr.
Challis the PDA, computer disc and information in the files only contained information
from the water year of 2007. Please let us know if we need to send any other information
as we are basically starting from scratch. If you have any suggestions or information that
would be helpful it would be greatly appreciated. My cell phone number is 208-339-4828
or email address is cphilps@idfbins.com.

If there are any questions or if we have overlooked anything, please let us know.

Thank you,

S oo o R

LaCinda Philps
Secretary/Treasure





